
From: jchautin@hardycarey.com <jchautin@hardycarey.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 8:32 AM 
To: AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov> 
Cc: 'David Murray' <murrayd@hope.edu> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: RE: Silent Notice / STA Request - WTHS, Holland, MI FID 27622 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a 
phishing attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 
 

FCC Audio Division – please be advised that the station below for which a silent notification and 

STA request was submitted on May 2, 2022 completed repairs and returned to on air operations 
at licensed parameters on Sunday morning May 15, at 5:33 am.  Hope College respectfully 
requests that the pending STA request be dismissed.  LMS still reflects the station’s status as 
“Licensed” instead of “Licensed & Silent” but please advise if a resumption notice filing is 

necessary. 
 
Joe Chautin 
HARDY, CAREY, CHAUTIN & BALKIN, LLP 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW | 1080 WEST CAUSEWAY APPROACH, MANDEVILLE, LA 70471 

985.629.0752 (DIRECT) | 985.629.0777 (MAIN) | 504-439-2350 (CELL) | 985.629.0778 (FAX) 
www.hardycarey.com  |  jchautin@hardycarey.com  

 
This email may contain attorney-client privileged and confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, any 

disclosure of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you received this message in error, please notify the sender by r eturn 

email. The above contact information is for reference only. It is not intended to serve as an electronic signature. 
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